
November's tuition is due Tuesday, November 1st 
If you are enrolled in autopay, your November tuition will be taken out on the 1st. 
If you are not enrolled in auto pay, be sure to have your payment made by the 1st either online or via
cash/check to the studio on your first day of class. 
Reminder that here is a grace period from the 1st of each month until the 5th of each month. After the 5th,
if payment has not been made, a $25 late fee will be applied to your account. For every month following
that payment is late, a $15 late fee will be applied to your account. You are allowed to set up autopay. Any
cards that decline will have a $25 late fee as well with $15 late fee applied every month after until paid.
All Costume fees are due by November 30th.  Those enrolled in Autopay, your costume fee will
automatically be taken out on the 1st of December along with your tuition. There will be a $25 late fee
applied to your account for all costume deposits not paid by the required due date (a 5 day grace period
will be allotted).  For those students with more than one costume, the first costume will have a $25 late fee,
each additional costume will have a $15 late fee applied to your account if not paid by the required due
date.  This fee is non-refundable! Costumes will not be ordered if a deposit has not been made.  No Late
orders will be accepted. 
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CLASS
HIGHLIGHTS
We had so much fun during
Halloween Week! Seeing
everyone dressed up and enjoying
the halloween games was a blast! 

I am loving seeing all of the
growth already happening this
year.  All of my littles classes on
Mondays and Tuesdays are
getting chaines down with proper
technique and I am very proud of
all of you :) - Amber

NOVEMBER REMINDERS

CollectiveJO
Y D A N C E  S T U D I O

NOVEMBER EVENTS NEWS UPDATES
Reminder that Costume Fees are due this
month on the 30th.  Originally the due date
was the 15th but I have pushed it back to allow
a bit more time for everyone.  

Please make sure to take a look at the costume
fees for each class in the pricing document
that was emailed to you.  Costume fees will be
posted on your accounts in the next week. 

Costume reveals will be happening in two
weeks! Keep an eye out for an email with our
costume book for this year's recital in the
coming weeks. 

N E W S L E T T E R

Bring a Friend week is happening this month
the week of November 14-17. During this
week, have your student bring their friend to
take dance class with. Each student and their
friend should dress up as twins and wear the
same colors to class. We will be dancing the
week away with our best friends and play a
few friend games:) (Your friend can be
someone already in class or a new student
(free of charge). 

Don’t forget November 21 - 25 is
Thanksgiving Break and there will be NO
Classes held this week.


